Spring 1 Curriculum Overview



Multiplication

Division

Area



Leon and the Place Between by Angela McAllister



Art

European Art and Artists

Science

Animals including Humans

History

Ancient Egypt

RE

Why do some people think that life is a journey?

Music

Brass Instruments

PSHCE

One World

PE

Invasion Games (Coach Dan)

Gymnastics (Miss Gorton)

Computing

Programing Turtle Logo

Year 4 Newsletter

Teacher's Message

Welcome back, I hope you have all had a lovely Christmas break and are ready to start 2022 with a bang!

Last half term we discovered lots about solids, liquids and gases through our science experiments and enquiries, as well as creating an amazing class dance to Africa by Shakira. We have continued to work extremely hard with our Times Table Challenge every Friday and our aim is to keep up the hard work moving forward in the New Year! I hope that this half term we can be successful learners once again!

Any questions please do not hesitate to ask.

Miss Gorton



Home Learning

Spelling homework will be sent home on a Monday and tested on a Friday. We do not require this to be returned to school.

Year 4 will be working hard this year on **times tables**. Each day children will practice these and take home their work on a Thursday for you to see. Please support your child by working on the ones they find difficult. We will also complete a **times table challenge** every Friday.

Reading books will be changed when needed for free readers and every Tuesday for book band readers. Mrs. Roberts will read with your child every week and it is expected that they are also reading aloud each night at home.

Keep up to date with everything
Brentnall related on our Twitter page:



